
Printed on: 13/05/2024 09:10:11

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

10/05/2024  13:11:502024/0546/P COMMNT Nicoletta De Feo 39 Denning Road Management

We are very concerned about both the size and materials and fully support Hampstead Forum comments. 

Furthermore, the use of the building as an office would be a further element of disturbance to the neighbouring 

gardens and infringe upon everybody's right to peacefully enjoy one's outdoor property.
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